

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA
HOUSE OF DELEGATES
RICHMOND

ROBERT G. MARSHALL
POST OFFICE BOX 421
MANASSAS, VIRGINIA 20108-0423

THIRTEENTH DISTRICT

October 31, 2003

COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS: CLAIMS (CO-CHAIR) PRIVILEGES AND ELECTIONS COUNTIES, CITIES AND TOWNS SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY INTERSTATE COOPERATION

703-361-5416

The Honorable Paul I. Perez U.S. Attorney 400 N. Tampa St., Ste. 3200 Tampa, FL 33602 [Via Fax: (813) 274-6246]

Dear Mr. Perez:

Attached is a copy of a letter that I sent to Congressman Bill Young and numerous other members of Congress. I hope that you will take that time to review this letter and consider the seriousness of this situation.

Thank you for your time. Should you have any questions please contact me at my home office at (703) 361-5416 or on my cell phone at (703) 400-4125.

Sincerely,

By marshon

Delegate Bob Marshall

RGM/ccg

Enclosures